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Section 100.315  Re-using Part or Section Numbers 

After a Part has been filed with the Index Department and the Part is repealed in its entirety or recodified to another Part number, the Part number involved shall not be used again for a period of two years if the subject matter has totally changed. If an agency repeals some but not all of the Sections in an existing Part, those Section numbers may be re-used immediately, even if the subject matter totally changes, although the Index Department recommends that different Section numbers be used in order to avoid confusion. 

(Source:  Amended at 18 Ill. Reg. 13067, effective August 11, 1994)
